

Welcome

Firstly, we would like to take a moment to welcome you as parents to Year 2. The team are looking forward to the year ahead, and sharing this journey with you! We would love for you to attend our welcome meeting on **Tuesday 12th September at 3:30pm.** The aim of the meeting it to give you an overview of Year 2, and hopefully provide you with the answers to any questions you may have.

We have had an incredible start to the term, and the children have settled into the classroom beautifully. They have already demonstrated their enthusiasm for learning!

Provision

The children have loved the opportunity to explore the classroom and get 'stuck in' to the different areas of provision. Please keep your eye peeled for Seesaw posts that will be uploaded by the children.

<u>Theme</u>

Our history theme this half term is *How was school different in the past?* The children will be exploring how school has changed over time, and making comparisons between the past and present. They made a start on this theme and we're very impressed with the enthusiasm they have shown so far! Please feel free to share your school experiences with the children to broaden their knowledge over this half- term.

<u>Reading</u>

Your children have received their reading records, this week. Please sure that you are reading at **minimum** of **3 times per week**. Please ensure that each read is written in the reading records- top marks if you initial it too!

Outdoor Education

The children will be taking part in outdoor education lessons on a Tuesday afternoon. Please ensure they children have the appropriate clothing with them as they spend each session outside. Wellies and rain jackets/ waterproofs can be left on the classroom pegs if you do not want to bring them back each week.

The Year 2 Team

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PE	Outdoor Ed		PE	